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To whom it may concern.

I refer to the recent "Publication Plan", to which I have a number of comments, all in
relation to Wombourne, as I am a resident.

As any serious consideration been given to the "Copart" site as a viable alternative to the
Billy Buns site?

Development on the Billy Buns / Gilbert Lane site destroy the village both aesthetically
and spiritually. What measures are in place to ensure this does not happen when the
development goes ahead?

The industrial areas of Wombourne are in total need of redevelopment. Redeveloping
those areas could avoid infringement of green belt for retail, housing and business needs.
What consideration has been given to this?

Wombourne is already congested. How will vehicles be managed?

In general I am totally opposed to all the recommendation made in the report. If
Wombourne is to expand it should be done on the west side of the village. Not the
north/east side. The fear I have is Wombourne will become a congested extension of the
Wolverhampton sprawl and be consumed in the process, destroying it's unique character.

Kindest Regards,

Jamie Richardson
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